
Dear Byrne Wallace, 
 
I am applying for the 2020 Summer Internship Programme, 
 
I would love to be a part of the programme and immerse myself fully in everything that 
Byrne Wallace has to offer from the social side of things right through to the hard work. I am 
presently a third year Business and Law Student at UCD, and will be a final year student at 
the start of the programme.  
 
I think I am well able for the program and if selected I looked forward to bringing everything 
I have to offer to the programme. 
 
I appreciate you taking the time to review my application and I look forward to hearing from 
you.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Michael O’Brien 


